College park is a community of families that just happens to be close to Sheridan college.
There is plenty of land on Sheridan property to build student housing and or residences.

Please vote no to putting 4 storey apartments in our small community of detached homes!!

Oakville is way beyond their housing requirements and there is more to adding homes than
taking federal monies.

Regards,
Shelley and Bradley Price



